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Jaguar has retained the maintenance contract for the iconic Lloyd’s of London building for a further 5-year
period following a highly competitive tender process.

Under the extended agreement, Jaguar will oversee the maintenance and engineering services at One
Lime Street. The new contract commences at the start of December 2024, with a dedicated team of 23
full-time engineers.

Steve Jackaman, Operations Director said: “We are absolutely delighted to have re-secured this account.
We’re very proud of the extremely high service levels we’ve provided to Lloyd’s over the last 5 years, and
we look forward to developing this further over the next 5.

I’d like to say a massive thank you to our brilliant team at Lloyd’s, the service partners we work alongside,
and our client, all of whom contribute to making Lloyd’s the most amazing place to work.”

Managing Director, Paul Roberts added: “Lloyd’s is a world class corporation and marketplace, and a
uniquely dynamic environment in which to work. My thanks go to our site team that deliver every day, and
our Business Development Team, alongside our Operations Director, Steve Jackaman. We are immensely
excited to be a part of the future of Lloyd’s.”
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